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17th December, 1959,

ENGe

Dear Sir,

/5164 Crossley Bros. Ltd.,

Contract No. 11960/59.

Two - HRN8 Heavy Oil Engines

for Messrs. Philip & Sons Ltd.,
Yard No., 1304,

With reference to the attached First Intry Report
No, 100, we have to advise you that this is a new report
replacing our First Report which was returned to this Office
at our request, due to one engine having been damaged
on the railway, vide our letter of the 16th October addressed
Classification C'.

Yours faithfully,
For the Surveyors,

The Secretary,

LONDON. ‘ ’ pCo Sainsn
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